
TEAM Newsletter – August 2022
Welcome to our TERM 3 newsletter, and I apologise that it has

been a while since I have managed to get one out. What a year

we have had so far! And how nice is it to see the sun? TEAM

has been able to fund quite a few things this year which has

been amazing. We have given $10 000 to the BOT for help with

the development of the pump track, alongside an extra $5000

for extra learning resources. We also have increased the

amount that we are paying towards our yearly ski trip which is

awesome too.

We have a massive fundraiser coming up in November, our Garden Tour and Fete. So please save the date -

Sunday NOVEMBER 20th
as this will be an all-hands-on-deck (grandparents too)

fundraiser and the sub-committee have been working super hard on getting it all sorted. We

are set to make quite a decent amount of funds from this fundraiser too so please check out

the blog that Niki has put on the school Facebook page and get involved.

We have a few new families that have joined our school I thought I would explain a bit more

about what TEAM is all about. TEAM stands for Together Everyone Achieves More, and as we

are a small school, every parent is part of TEAM and together we fundraise to provide the

school with funds to benefit our children that are currently attending school. Through our

fundraising, we provide funds for extracurricular activities, help with camps, and trips. We

have a couple of fundraisers that we do every year, one of which is the BBQ at the ward

show.

We also cater for the Seddon Lions at their meetings throughout the year. Michelle Hickman

is our Lions Dinner Liaison and she does all the organising of this, the biggest job of course is

setting up the roster (which is put out at the beginning of the year for the whole year) and is

a great, easy way for us to fundraise. We also have a constitution document set up now that

lays out exactly what TEAM have agreed to fund, how to go about asking for funding, and

expectations of how TEAM works. This can be found on the school website or if you would like a copy let me know

and I can email you one.

We are having a meeting up at MJ’s Cafe on Friday 26th August at 12:45 before assembly at school. These meetings

are a great way to chat about ideas and work out what we can spend our money on. It has been amazing to have a

great turnout at the last few meetings and would be lovely to see some of our new families there too. You are more

than welcome to bring preschoolers if need be and it’s a great way to see how things are run. I look forward to seeing

you all there.

If you have any questions or want to touch base please flick me a text, phone call or email: tomange.loe@gmail.com,

Phone: 0273591873
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